
 

 

Wood River Baseball & Softball Association 
Minutes of Meeting – February 4, 2019 

 
 

Present were:  Jake Hothem, Bart Curd, Shelly Shoemaker, Greg Carter, Mike McKenna, Craig 

Wolfrom, Keith Potter, Ashley Adams, Geoff Gardner, Greg Swink, Tiffany Orr and Julie Flolo. 

Meeting was called to order by Jake Hothem at 7:06 p.m. at The Chamber office in Hailey. 

Motion was made to approve the Minutes of last meeting by Keith and seconded by Greg. 

Motion approved. 

Jake announced that Bart Curd has accepted the appointment as Vice President for 2019 and 

Geoff Gardner will help with fundraising.  Julie Cord agreed to co-direct Softball with Ashley and 

Jake offered to help.  Motion was made to accept the appointments of Bart, Julie and Geoff; 

motion seconded and approved.   

A brief discussion was held about Directors (Legion, Softball, Allstar and Nelson) making 

notebooks of procedures to pass along to future Directors.   

The Sun Valley Suns Hockey benefit night for WRBSA was changed to February 15 and 16, and 

four volunteers are needed for each night.  Several people volunteered to help.   

No one was sure if the President’s Day clinic is going to happen.  Someone needs to talk to 

Coach Slotten to confirm.   

DIRECTOR UPDATES 

LEGION – Keith 

Keith met with Brian Nelson (17U coach) and the Legion schedule is 90% complete.  He would 

like to get an idea of player interest this year with a blast email.  Legion is planning on a nice 

jersey this year.   

ALLSTAR – Greg 

Allstar tryouts are in March and most of the tournament dates are set.  Donnie Green wants to 

coach the 12A team and Mike McKenna may coach a 10U team.   

NELSON TOURNAMENT – Mike 

The Nelson Tournament is scheduled for June 7-8.  He is working on a welcome packet and brief 

discussions about parking and camping followed.   
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SOFTBALL – Ashley – no report 

 

The next Board meeting is scheduled for March 4, at 7 p.m., at The Chamber office.   

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Shelly Shoemaker, Secretary 


